北京广播电台 RADIO PEKING

Peking, China Feb.22,1975

Dear Mr. Geary,

Thank you very much for writing us and sending us the tape recorded with Radio Peking's transmission in Russian language. The tape reached us in good condition and was very helpful to our technical department. Enclosed please find a verification card.

Have you ever tuned in to our transmissions in English? For your listening convenience, we would like to inform you that we have the following weekly programs: "Listners' Letterbox"(Sunday and Wednesday), "Across the Land" (Monday), "China in Construction"(Tuesday), "Culture in China"(Thursday), "In the People's Commune"(Friday), and "Music from China"(Saturday). You are invited to tune in. Any comments or suggestions on our programs will be appreciated.

We are sending you some magazines from our country in the hope that, along with our broadcasts, they will help you acquire a better understanding of our country and our people. Along with the magazines, we are mailing to you a notebook as a souvenir from our station and hope you will like it. By the way, have you received the 1975 calendar of our station which we sent you a couple of weeks ago?

Looking forward to hearing from you again and with best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

English Section RADIO PEKING